Subject: ATTN: Obote Hope ref 60 Charlotte Street - Objection to 2022/1298/P

To whom it may concern,

The latest design for 60 Charlotte Street affects my family as we are residents of Camden and live directly across
from the building, on Scala Street. The planned changes go against what was previously considered to be a discrete
addition to the building and would effectively have the same impact on openness and character that an additional
storey would have. The previous approval was also conditioned to prevent use outside of standard office hours and
whilst the application form states that hours of operation are not applicable for this proposal that does not appear
to be the case. We ask that you take into consideration concerns of real residents who live here and pay counsel tax
and are already affected by the poor management and growth of 60 Charlotte Street.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me either at this email address or at | ENREMEEEE

Many thanks for your attention to this important matter.

Kind reiards,

Laura Arango




